
 

Otters Class Newsletter  
Friday 26th September 2025 

What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we have explored why God chose Noah to build an ark and the values he may need for 

this. 

In English, we have been drawing scenery from a description and describing sea monkeys. 

In Maths, we have started addition and subtraction – recapping our number bonds and how to 

bridge 10. 

In Science, we explored whether temperature effects the state of an object so we melted ice, 

butter and chocolate. They went from solid to liquid. 

 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Leo for his efforts in maths and Nigel for his great use of similes when 

describing sea monkeys. 

Headteacher's Award: Hunter for showing courage and putting his hand up more and 

showing curiosity in his learning. 

Shining Stars: May, Millie, Isla, Sofia, Blanche, Georgie, Sebastian, Rose, 

Pupil Voice: “The chocolates melting… when can we eat it?” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Thursday 2nd October: Farm School for year 4 

Friday 3rd October: Grandparents Tea and Pupil Photos 

 


